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Children’s Learning Disability and Behaviour 
Support Service 

Service provided by the North Cumbria Childrens Community Learning 
Disability Team during the COVID-19 Outbreak 

 
Who do we support? 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

How do we currently support? 
Due to the COVID-19 outbreak we have made some changes to how we 
support young people and their families: 
 

 Referrals can continue to be made to us for support 
 We will update you with the latest information and guidance from 

the government and the NHS and how we are now working 
 We will do our initial clinic appointments with you over the 

telephone instead of face to face 

 We will continue to book dates for future workshops, we will be in 
touch with you before the start date to tell you if it is going ahead  

 We can deliver our workshop content to you over the phone if you 
are booked on a workshop that can’t go ahead. We will send out 
resources, and usually book 2 sessions with you over the phone. 
You can still attend a future workshop face to face.  

 We can send resources to you, or signpost you to resources on 
the internet to support you whilst we can’t see you face to face 

 We can listen to you and will support you the best we can in this 
situation 

 We can offer general advice over the telephone whilst we can’t see 
you face to face 

 We may be able to complete some of our PBS behaviour work with 
you- we will discuss this on an individual basis 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Contact us 
 

Carlisle:  01228 603195 
Workington: 01900 705081 

Email: CumbriaChildrensLD@cntw.nhs.uk 


